
Hey all, 

I hope and pray all of you are being encouraged and built up in the Lord! It’s been a while since I created a newsletter, so I 
wanted to update you all and share with you some important changes that have happened in my life! 

Some of you know that on September 18th of last year, I married James “Jimmy” Coates, the love of my life. It was a 
beautiful day as Jimmy and I united in marriage under God’s covenant with family and friends. We are both so thankful 
for God’s faithfulness, love, and sovereignty in our lives. 

Here’s some pictures from the best day of our lives (second to our salvation): 
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Thank you all for continuing to support 
me all these years! This July marks my 

seventh year with Open Air 
Campaigners USA, and I am so 

thankful for you ALL! If you’re reading 
this for the first time and wish to support 
my missions work, go to oacgive.org for 

more info. Thank you again and God 
bless you all! 

Ministry continues in the Central PA 
branch. We received a visit from the 
Proanos (OAC Int’l director & family), who 
we had lunch with and hit the streets of State 
College, PA with for a night of ministry and they 
were a true blessing. We’ve had a great season 
of college ministry in the winter and spring. Now 
that college has ended for this semester, Zane & 
I head to the streets of Johnstown and 
Hollidaysburg for ministry during the summer. I 
also hope to do some kids’ ministry soon near 
Pittsburgh, God willing, & I’m continuing to 
serve a kids’ club for the William Baer School in 
Baltimore, MD online. Here’s some ministry 
pics from the colleges and streets last year 
and this year:


